

University of Kentucky UKnowledge

SEAALL Archive Correspondence

7-20-1970

Letter to William Gaunt regarding the SEAALL Annual Meeting, July 20, 1970

Pearl Von Allmen

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall cor



Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Repository Citation

Von Allmen, Pearl, "Letter to William Gaunt regarding the SEAALL Annual Meeting, July 20, 1970" (1970). Correspondence. 2072. https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/2072

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

Mr. William W. Gaunt Wm. W. Guant & Sons, Inc. 502 - 72d Street Holmes Beach, Fla. 33510

Dear Bill:

At our Southeastern Chapter Breakfast at the Shoreham Hotel the Secretary was asked to invite you and several of the other companies in the Southeastern District to our meeting in August.

Our Southeastern Chapter will meet on Friday afternoon, August 21, 1970 for a luncheon and a meeting. This meeting will be held from 1 P.M. - 5 P.M.

Our Chapter meets in conjunction with the Southeastern Conference of the Association of American Law Schools.

If you plan to come, we will meet at the Holiday Inn, Vanderbilt, Nashville, Tenn. I would suggest you write to Mrs. Mary Polk Green and advise her of your coming, and she can give you more details of the entire meeting.

Very truly yours,

Mrs. Pearl W. Von Allmen, Secretary-Treasurer, SE AALL